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594 PINE AVENUE W., 

MONTREAL.

Thirtieth
July
1924

My dear General,

I find on looking into the matter 
that the highest point for Sterling Cables 
in Hew York since June 1923 was 4.58-£.

I also ascertain with sorrow that 
your London balance v/as transferred on the 
50th April 1923 at or about 4.72, as against 
4.81 the highest point of the previous month.

The opinion of no 1 iving man has 
been of the slightest value in forecasting 
the course of Sterling Exchange for the last 
several years, and that is what I have alv/ays 
told innumerable enquirers including yourself. 
Eh ?

Yours sincerely,

4/^

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., 
McGill University,

Montreal, P.Q.


